
1. A Brief Bio of Volunteer Honoree - Dr. Hani Emari, PMP 

It’s Spotlight Volunteer time. This article is the first Volunteer Spotlight of 2020, and excitement 

is in the Air. Project Management Institute Great Lakes Chapter (PMIGLC) has no shortage of 

elite members to nominate 

for their volunteerism within the chapter. Dr. Hani Emari, PMP, is the Spotlight Volunteer for 

February 2020. Hani has an extensive professional Portfolio, yet he takes time to volunteer for 

PMIGLC.   

Dr. Emari’s dedication to PMIGLC has changed how we do business, in a good way! Dr. Emari 

has been a member of the chapter since August 2018 and currently serves as the Director of 

Corporate Outreach. Dr. Emari has helped organize the Construction Community to bring 

Construction Corporate Support and Sponsorship to our PMIGLC events.  

 As a Project Management Professional, his work experience is impressive. Dr. Hani has 

managed over 25 large-scale projects, from design and engineering to construction and facility 

management. Dr. Emari is equipped with technical knowledge, interpersonal skills, and a broad 

market to create relationships to deliver business outcomes through quality project outputs. He 

obtained his PMP Certification in 2016, his Doctorate of Business Administration in Business 

Strategic Planning to complement his Project Management and Business Development 

experience. Dr. Emari provides mentoring and coaching to a variety of industries and volunteers 

as a PMP Exam Prep instructor for PMIGLC. Dr. Emari, currently employed as a Project Quality 

Manager with Brinker on two DTE Energy Projects,  is also an adjunct faculty at Wayne State 

University’s Civil & Environmental Engineering Department in the Construction Engineering & 

Management Program. PMIGLC is proud to announce the Spotlight Volunteer honoree Dr. Hani 

Emari. Congratulation looks good on YOU! 

 


